
 

 

DAY TIME LOCK CLOSURES 23rd/24th/25th April 

 
 

Servicing of the hydraulics on the lock gates at Royal Quays Marina is planned to 
take place on Tuesday 23rd, Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th April 2024. 

This work will require a temporary closure of the lock gates to all traffic between 
09:30 and 15:30 hrs on each day. 

Vessels wanting to lock in and out on these days should do so before/after these 
times. Vessels are welcome to moor temporarily on the outer waiting pontoon if 
wishing to delay departure, or if returning to the marina when the lock is shut. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

We will of course try to complete the work and reopen earlier if possible. 
 
Any queries, please contact the Royal Quays Marina Office. 

 

Matthew Simms 
Marina Manager | Royal Quays Marina 0191 272 8282 


